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         23rd November 2023 
 
 
Last Time Buy (LTB) / End of Life (EOL) for CPD500 series 
 
Dear End-Customer or Sales Channel Partner, 
 
As part of our product lifecycle management process, Bel Fuse provides notification when a product has 
reached End‐Of‐Life (EOL) status.  EOL decisions are based on our review of material availability, 
historical unit shipment volume and product revenue performance.  Products designated for End‐Of‐Life 
will be available for a last time buy purchase prior to being made obsolete, if material permits. The 
products identified for inclusion into our Last Time Buy Program are listed within this document. 
 
Last Time Buy orders accepted until 31st Dec 2023. 
Last Time Shipments until 30th June 2024. 
 
 

Part Numbers  Alternative Solution 
CPD500-4530G 2  x  CP250-4530G 

CPD500-4530CG 2  x  CPD250-4530CG 
CPD500-4530 (already EOL)  

CPD500-4530S209G (already EOL)  
 
 
Last time buy orders will be accepted in accordance with the dates noted, along with the final date on 
which Bel Fuse will be able to ship product.  After the indicated dates, the affected products will be 
considered obsolete and no additional deliveries will be available. Acceptance of last time buy orders is 
subject to product and material availability and at the discretion of Bel Fuse. Every effort will be made to 
fulfill these orders.  
Purchase orders for these products will be considered Non‐Cancellable, Non‐Returnable (NCNR). If you 
have any questions concerning this End‐of‐Life notification, please contact your Bel Fuse Customer 
Service Specialist.    
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your business in the past and to assure you 
that everything we do is aimed at becoming your power supply partner of choice in the future. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Dara Crowe 
Product Manager 
 


